10/17/24
Good afternoon Broad Street families,
Our Halloween Parade and Fall Festival are quickly approaching, and we wanted to reach out with all the details! Attached you will find a letter from Mrs. Whitcraft on our Parade.
·  If your child will NOT be participating in the parade and/or the Fall Festival, please make sure you clearly communicate this to their Homeroom teacher. Please let that teacher know what your intentions are for your child. For example, my child may not walk in the parade but can attend the Fall Festival. We'd like to make sure that we can adequately prepare for all scenarios. Thank you for being a good communicator.
Have a nice day!

